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Sent: 27 October 2020 16:31
To: wastecomments
Subject: Deposit return scheme

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
uniess you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

I'd like to give my support to the Deposit Return Scheme.

Good for the environment and good for people's pockets. It will discourage littering which is a huge
problem especially in suburban parks where bottles accumulate beside rivers and block them up. Around the
Dodder River in particular is extremely bad for littering of cans and bottles.

This is a well overdue addition for helping our planet and the community.

Regards

Sent from my HUAWEI P smart 2019 on Three






